
Term 1, Week 3

Year 6 news A snapshot of our week

Maths:
In maths, we have been rounding integers.  We have 
also been solving arithmetic-style questions.  
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Stars: Harry & Lilly

English:
We have continued to read our class book, Letters 
from the Lighthouse; the children answered 
questions based on one of the chapters.  

Homework:
In Year 6, homework is sent home on a Wednesday 
and is due back on Mondays.
This week, the children have been given a SPaG
sheet to complete – they need to determine whether 
to use: their, there or they’re.  They have also been 
set some spellings.  

Science:
The children carried out an investigation this week, 
titled:  Which materials reflect light the best?  They 
tested a variety of materials, before reaching a 
conclusion.  

Computing:
The children were introduced to the concept of Data 
Packets this week.  They learnt how data is 
transferred across the internet via networks in 
packets.  

History:
We recapped the topic vocabulary we are using 
during our history lessons, before placing important 
dates and events in chronological order.  We then 
used secondary sources to find out how the different 
countries in Europe were ruled.  

Italian & Latin:
The children translated sentences from Italian to 
English, with a focus on the days of the week.  
In Latin, the children learnt about how different 
verb-endings refer to different subjects.  
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